
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

SPELLING TEST: Friday, May 17th:   

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: The Queen of Hearts  

                                       and various tongue twisters! 

 

 

 

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

History: Exploration of the 

American West: Daniel 

Boone, Louisiana Purchase  

Math: Money See Chapter 

19 Newsletter Here 

 

 

 

 

May 13th – May 17th: 

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• May 13th: All library 

books due 

 

• May 20th -22nd: Book 

Exchange (see flier 

from Mrs. White for 

details!) 

 

• May 20-23rd: Camp 

Learned-A-Lot (details 

will come from your 

teacher) 

 

• May 23rd (Thursday): 

Last day with students 

– this will be a half 

day! 
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Finish Strong: 

With a few weeks left, please help us finish the school year 

strong by helping students read each night, practice spelling 

words, and complete math homework.  We will be continuing 

new concepts and practicing our good habits that will be 

important for next year! ☺ 
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“How mucH wood would a 

woodchuck Chuck, if a 

woodchuck could chuck 

wood?” 
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